Dear Admissions Committee,

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Thomas Jordan to attend the Master of Arts - 2008 Fall Term; Department/Major: Teaching of English to Speakers of Other Languages (TESOL). 

I am a chief educational administrator in VUS – a top English training service center in Vietnam. I work directly with teachers and care for their teaching schedule, materials, salary, etc,. I had a very good experience working with Thomas one year ago when he lived in Vietnam and worked as a full-time teacher for my school. During his teaching time in VUS, he was qualified for from beginning levels to the highest ones of young learners and adult classes (IELTS, TOEFL). 

Faithfully, I can believe that teacher Thomas is one of our best teachers. He has a skillful teaching methodology which helps students understand well what he delivers to them. He is also a careful teacher who loves teaching, helps students and they like studing with him much. Moreover, he co-operated very well with administration board and other teachers. He usually came very early before his classes to prepare lessons and teaching aids. He also never missed classes or caused us troubles while he was here.

To tell the truth, it was our regret when Thomas had to leave Vietnam for his homeland. We would highly welcome him back to work with our school if he plans to come back to Vietnam. 

I know him to be a most personable and sincere man, well liked and respected by those who work with him. I enthusiastically recommend this individual to your course and trust him to be a future outstanding teacher. 

Yours truly,

Duong Tuan Nguyen

